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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:17 AM
To: 'rgree@comcast.net'
Subject: RE: docket #160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Greene,  
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: rgree@comcast.net [mailto:rgree@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket #160021-E1 
 
My name is Ronald Greene ..i live at 5480 N W Carla Ct. in Port St. Lucie Fl i am writing in regards to 
the above docket number that concerns FPL asking the PSC for a rate hike of 23%. i think that 
increase is unconscionable given that the increase is solely for the benefit of FPL investors and is not 
going towards improving service. This hike would give investors between 11 1/2 to 12 1/2 return on 
investments which in today's financial world would be more then generous. i don't see the need for 
the increase at the expense of the poorer class people on fixed incomes in order to enrich others with 
exorbitant returns. I would ask that you deny the request of FPL for the increase 
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